Homily Helps

The Nebraska Legislature will very soon debate a historic pro-life legislative bill, LB933. LB933
is the Human Life Protection Act and would protect all preborn human life from the moment of
conception, if and when Roe v. Wade is overturned which is the anticipated outcome of this
summer’s U.S. Supreme Court Dobbs case.

As Catholics, we know the truth through both faith and reason. The truth reveals to us the
beautiful fact that each and every single person—from the youngest to the oldest—is a gift and is
endowed by God with dignity. This human dignity should not be violated, and this is why the
Church works so hard to protect the dignity of each person at the beginning of life, at the end of
life, and at every stage in between. The Church loves the human person and respects her at every
stage of life!

Passing legislation like LB933 ensures that we are protecting the most vulnerable human beings
among us. Because LB933 is such historic and important legislation, we invite you to take action
and contact your State Senator and ask them to support LB933 at every step of the legislative
process. You can do this by [insert whatever method(s) of advocacy your parish is utilizing:
bulletin insert flyer, parish pew leaflet, visit www.NEcatholic.org].

Our involvement as a faithful citizen is part and parcel to our work as disciples of Jesus Christ.
As Pope Francis has stated: “A good Catholic meddles in politics.” Thank you for your advocacy,
being a voice to the voiceless, and bearing the light of Christ in the public square!



